
MINISTRY OF DEFENCE 

 

PINGAT JASA MALAYSIA 

 

 

Under Secretary of State for Defence, Lord Astor of Hever:  My right hon. Friend the Minister for 

Defence Personnel, Welfare and Veterans (Andrew Robathan) has made the following Written 

Ministerial Statement. 

 

Her Majesty the Queen has given her approval to a recommendation from the Committee on 

the Grant of Honours Decorations and Medals that those entitled to accept the Pingat Jasa Malaysia 

(PJM) medal should now also be permitted to wear it.  

 

The Government of Malaysia introduced the medal in 2005 and awarded it to British and 

Commonwealth veterans who had served in the conflict in Malaya in the late 1950s and 1960s.  

Approval is not normally given for foreign medals to be accepted if British recognition for the same 

campaign has already been presented.  As an exception, veterans were originally permitted to accept 

but not wear the medal.  This was done to recognise the generous gesture by the King and 

Government of Malaysia, and their wish to award the PJM in recognition of service given by many 

veterans in the difficult years leading up to and following Malaysian independence. 

 

Following this change to the original decision, we are taking action to ensure that as many 

holders of the medal as possible are aware to enable them to wear their medal with pride at 

Remembrance events this week.  

 

 

Tuesday 8 November 2011 


